
From: James Westring
To: Scanlon, Amy; Martin, Al; Fruhling, William
Subject: 100 block State St
Date: Friday, March 16, 2012 7:28:06 PM

Dear Planning Staff,
Please don’t be persuaded to eliminate or alter the 100 Block of State Street. There are better
alternatives.  I think the Trust’s alternative solution looks and feels much better.
Thanks for listening.
 
James Westring
Past President Madison Trust for Historic Preservation
 
James Westring, CR, GCP
Westring Construction, LLC
4617 Dovetail Drive
Suite 8
Madison, WI  53704
608.441.5435 office
608.441.2473 fax
608.334.0711 cellular
 
Please visit us at http://www.westringconstruction.com/why_choose_us.php
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